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  “Learn Technology, Learn the Computer, Learn
Your Desktop” (The L3) Joko Austin
Bryant,2012-08-09 This book is designed to deliver
a proactive introductory computer education or
reading experience for the student, the office
worker, or simply the enthusiast who seeks to
adventure and explore knowledge above and beyond
the hardware, software, and desktop aspects of the
computer and the wide variety of technologies
surrounding the computer. The contexts of the book
are brief, and it narrates in brief, but it
provides great exposures to the reader of
meaningful information much needed that can be
easily expounded to present a broad knowledge. The
sequence of the subtopics are well arranged to
start with the definition, then the history of the
computer, also covering desktop functions and
keyboard shortcuts in the Microsoft Windows
Platforms, and end with the Internet, and Internet
Browser types and functions. Your experience with
the book will be found great and rewarding.
  Windows 10 Development Recipes Senthil
Kumar,Lohith Goudagere Nagaraj,Pathik Rawal,Pryank
Rohilla,2015-12-30 This book is a practical guide
to solving the everyday problems encountered when
building apps for Windows 10 devices, including
desktops, laptops, tablets, and phones, using
HTML5, CSS3 and JavaScript. Each recipe includes a
concise statement of the problem and the approach
you should take in order to solve it. A full code
solution is also given, along with an in-depth
explanation, so you can build on your development
knowledge while you work on your application. The
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majority of recipes can be used with the Universal
Windows app template, designed to help you build
one consistent user experience across devices.
These are supplemented with recipes for adapting
your app to different devices, screen sizes and
sensor availability. You'll also find out how to
deploy and publish your apps in the Windows Store.
Learn how to: Make use of the latest Universal
Windows app features, alongside customizations for
specific platforms and screen sizes. Bring your
apps to life with live tiles, notifications, and
sharing. Prepare your app to adapt to your users'
different cultural and business environments using
globalization and localization APIs and best
practices. Understand the certification process
and publish your app to the Windows Store, with
the option to pay once, install anywhere. This
book is suitable for anyone developing for Windows
and Windows Mobile. Readers should be comfortable
working with HTML and JavaScript. No previous
experience with Microsoft technologies or
languages is needed in order to use this book.
  A History of Communication Technology Philip
Loubere,2021-04-12 This book is a comprehensive
illustrated account of the technologies and
inventions in mass communication that have
accelerated the advancement of human culture and
society. A History of Communication Technology
covers a timeline in the history of mass
communication that begins with human prehistory
and extends all the way to the current digital
age. Using rich, full-color graphics and diagrams,
the book details the workings of various mass
communication inventions, from paper-making,
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printing presses, photography, radio, TV, film,
and video, to computers, digital devices, and the
Internet. Readers are given insightful narratives
on the social impact of these technologies, brief
historical accounts of the inventors, and sidebars
on the related technologies that enabled these
inventions. This book is ideal for students in
introductory mass communication, visual
communication, and history of media courses,
offering a highly approachable, graphic-oriented
approach to the history of communication
technologies.
  Beginning Windows Store Application Development:
HTML and JavaScript Edition Scott Isaacs,Kyle
Burns,2013-09-28 Beginning Windows Store
Application Development – HTML and JavaScript
Edition introduces you to the Windows 8 modern app
design paradigm and the new Windows 8 programming
model developed around this paradigm. You'll learn
to build rich, immersive applications designed to
run on the many devices powered by Windows 8. The
authors draw on their extensive practical
experience to provide not only a comprehensive
introduction to the model and its features, but
guidance on best practices and a real-world sample
application that you develop over the course of
the book. Beginning Windows Store Application
Development – HTML and JavaScript Edition also
emphasizes how devices will be used and
applications will be built in a world that has
become far more connected. The book takes you
beyond the syntax of any development language and
examines factors such as application design, user
experience, social integration, and maintaining



5

data and settings across multiple devices.
  A+ Charles J. Brooks,2003 bull; Updated edition
of best-selling book (100,000 copies sold!)
written by Charles J. Brooks of CompTIA's A+
Advisory Council. bull; Features Marcraft's
Dynamic Test Tracking system - chapters, labs, and
review questions updated online so the book is
never out of date! bull; Exclusive voucher for 30%
off on each exam, a $75 savings!
  The Invincible Company Alexander
Osterwalder,Yves Pigneur,Alan Smith,Frederic
Etiemble,2020-04-06 The long-awaited follow-up to
the international bestsellers, Business Model
Generation and Value Proposition Design Alex
Osterwalder and Yves Pigneurs’ Business Model
Canvas changed the way the world creates and plans
new business models. It has been used by
corporations and startups and consultants around
the world and is taught in hundreds of
universities. After years of researching how the
world’s best companies develop, test, and scale
new business models, the authors have produced
their definitive work. The Invincible Company
explains what every organization can learn from
the business models of the world’s most exciting
companies. The book explains how companies such as
Amazon, IKEA, Airbnb, Microsoft, and Logitech,
have been able to create immensely successful
businesses and disrupt entire industries. At the
core of these successes are not just great
products and services, but profitable, innovative
business models--and the ability to improve
existing business models while consistently
launching new ones. The Invincible Company
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presents practical new tools for measuring,
managing, and accelerating innovation, and
strategies for reducing risk when launching new
business models. Serving as a blueprint for your
growth strategy, The Invincible Company explains
how to constantly stay ahead of your competition.
In-depth chapters explain how to create new growth
engines, change how products and services are
created and delivered, extract maximum profit from
each type of business model, and much more. New
tools—such as the Business Model Portfolio Map,
Innovation Metrics, Innovation Strategy Framework,
and the Culture Map—enable readers to understand
how to design invincible companies. The Invincible
Company: ● Helps large and small companies build
their growth strategy and manage their core
simultaneously ● Explains the world's best modern
and historic business models ● Provides tools to
assess your business model, innovation readiness,
and all of your innovation projects Presented in
striking 4-color, and packed with practical
visuals and tools, The Invincible Company is a
must-have book for business leaders,
entrepreneurs, and innovation professionals.
  Commercial Real Estate Investing in Canada
Pierre Boiron,Claude Boiron,2009-01-26 Many
investors include commercial real estate in their
portfolio, yet there are few comprehensive
resources available to those looking for
information on how to profit in commercial real
estate. Written by a father-and-son team with
extensive experience in buying, selling and
developing commercial real estate, Commercial Real
Estate Investing in Canada is a must-have guide
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for all real estate investors. This one-of-a-kind
compendium will guide readers on such topics as:
The business of real estate Land-use controls
Taxation of property Types of income-producing
properties Renovations and repairs Property
management Property appraisals Conducting due
diligence Real estate contracts And much more!
Commercial Real Estate Investing in Canada is a
tremendously valuable and indispensable tool to
all Canadian real estate investors, agents,
brokers, property managers, landlords, loan
officers, builders, and lawyers.
  Restoring Your Historic House Scott T
Hanson,2023-06-01 Although there are other books
about renovating old houses, this is the first
that prioritizes the identification and
preservation of the historic, character-defining
features of a house as a starting point in the
process. That is the purpose of this book: to
describe and illustrate a best-practices approach
for updating historic homes for modern life in
ways that do not attempt to turn an old house into
a new one. The book also suggests many ways to
save money in the process, without settling for
cheap or inappropriate solutions. Scott Hanson is
a historic-building preservation professional and
has 40 years' experience rehabilitating historic
houses. He has illustrated this authoritative book
with hundreds of step-by-step photos,
illustrations, charts, and decision-making guides.
Interspersed throughout are photo essays of 13
restored historic houses representing a range of
periods and architectural styles: Italianate,
Victorian, Queen Anne, Federal, Colonial, Colonial
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Revival, Greek Revival, Ranch, Adobe, Craftsman,
Shingle, and Rustic. With interior and exterior
photography by David Clough, these multi-page
features show what can be achieved when a historic
home is renovated with a desire to preserve or
restore as much historic character as possible.
  Information Technology for Pharmacists Richard
Fisher (BSc.),2006 Information technology is
increasingly being used in pharmacy practice. This
introductory text will help pharmacists make the
most of the information technology they face in
their day-to-day working lives. Information
Technology for Pharmacists provides a basic
understanding of all aspects of computing and how
this knowledge can be applied to pharmacy
practice. In addition, it gives an overview of
electronic information systems and sources
relevant to community and hospital pharmacy and
covers key issues such as NHSnet, electronic
transfer of prescriptions, and electronic patient
records and confidentiality. A glossary of
computer terms is also included. Written by an IT
expert with a background in pharmacy, this book
will be useful to community and hospital
pharmacists. It will also be valuable to pre-
registration trainees, pharmacy students and IT
professionals working in healthcare.
  Manual J - Residential Load Calculation Hank
Rutkowski,2011-11-01 Manual J 8th Edition is the
national ANSI-recognized standard for producing
HVAC equipment sizing loads for single-family
detached homes, small multi-unit structures,
condominiums, town houses, and manufactured homes.
This new version incorporates the complete
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Abridged Edition of Manual J. The manual provides
quick supplemental details as well as supporting
reference tables and appendices. A proper load
calculation, performed in accordance with the
Manual J 8th Edition procedure, is required by
national building codes and most state and local
jurisdictions.
  Energy Audits and Improvements for Commercial
Buildings Ian M. Shapiro,2016-03-18 The Intuitive
Guide to Energy Efficiency and Building
Improvements Energy Audits and Improvements for
Commercial Buildings provides a comprehensive
guide to delivering deep and measurable energy
savings and carbon emission reductions in
buildings. Author Ian M. Shapiro has prepared,
supervised, and reviewed over 1,000 energy audits
in all types of commercial facilities, and led
energy improvement projects for many more. In this
book, he merges real-world experience with the
latest standards and practices to help energy
managers and energy auditors transform energy use
in the buildings they serve, and indeed to
transform their buildings. Set and reach energy
reduction goals, carbon reduction goals, and
sustainability goals Dramatically improve
efficiency of heating, cooling, lighting,
ventilation, water and other building systems
Include the building envelope as a major factor in
energy use and improvements Use the latest tools
for more thorough analysis and reporting, while
avoiding common mistakes Get up to date on current
improvements and best practices, including
management of energy improvements, from single
buildings to large building portfolios, as well as
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government and utility programs Photographs and
drawings throughout illustrate essential
procedures and improvement opportunities. For any
professional interested in efficient commercial
buildings large and small, Energy Audits and
Improvements for Commercial Buildings provides an
accessible, complete, improvement-focused
reference.
  The Rise of Open Source Licensing Mikko
Välimäki,2005
  Urban Policy Reconsidered Charles C.
Euchner,Stephen McGovern,2003-07-14 In the past
decade, America has experienced an urban
renaissance. Cities as varied as New York, Chicago
and Boston are no longer seen as ungovernable and
doomed to crime and blight. However, they still
face formidable problems. Urban Policy
Reconsidered is a comprehensive overview of the
issues and problems facing our cities today and
cover every important issue in urban affairs. What
is poverty? What is economic development? What is
education? What is crime? As well as covering all
of these fundamental topics in-depth, the author
propose a communitarian approach to addressing the
many problems of our cities. This book will be the
manual for anyone interested in understanding
urban policy.
  Neurological Rehabilitation Darcy Ann Umphred,
PT, PhD, FAPTA,Rolando T. Lazaro, PT, PhD,
DPT,2012-08-14 Using a problem-solving approach
based on clinical evidence, Neurological
Rehabilitation, 6th Edition covers the therapeutic
management of people with functional movement
limitations and quality of life issues following a
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neurological event. It reviews basic theory and
covers the latest screening and diagnostic tests,
new treatments, and interventions commonly used in
today's clinical practice. This edition includes
the latest advances in neuroscience, adding new
chapters on neuroimaging and clinical tools such
as virtual reality, robotics, and gaming. Written
by respected clinician and physical therapy expert
Darcy Umphred, this classic neurology text
provides problem-solving strategies that are key
to individualized, effective care. UNIQUE!
Emerging topics are covered in detail, including
chapters such as Movement Development Across the
Lifespan, Health and Wellness: The Beginning of
the Paradigm, Documentation, and Cardiopulmonary
Interactions. UNIQUE! A section on neurological
problems accompanying specific system problems
includes hot topics such as poor vision, pelvic
floor dysfunction, and pain. A problem-solving
approach helps you apply your knowledge to
examinations, evaluations, prognoses, and
intervention strategies. Evidence-based research
sets up best practices, covering topics such as
the theory of neurologic rehabilitation, screening
and diagnostic tests, treatments and
interventions, and the patient's psychosocial
concerns Information. Case studies use real-world
examples to promote problem-solving skills. Non-
traditional approaches to neurological
interventions in the Alternative and Complementary
Therapies chapter include the movement approach,
energy approach, and physical body system
approaches therapies. Terminology adheres to the
best practices of the APTA as well as other
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leading physical therapy organizations, following
The Guide to Physical Therapy Practice, the Nagi
model, and the ICF World Health Model of patient
empowerment. Updated illustrations provide current
visual references. NEW chapters on imaging and
robotics have been added. Updated chapters
incorporate the latest advances and the newest
information in neuroscience and intervention
strategies. Student resources on an Evolve
companion website include references with links to
MEDLINE and more.
  Invisible Engines David S. Evans,Andrei
Hagiu,Richard Schmalensee,2008-02-15 Harnessing
the power of software platforms: what executives
and entrepreneurs must know about how to use this
technology to transform industries and how to
develop the strategies that will create value and
drive profits. Software platforms are the
invisible engines that have created, touched, or
transformed nearly every major industry for the
past quarter century. They power everything from
mobile phones and automobile navigation systems to
search engines and web portals. They have been the
source of enormous value to consumers and helped
some entrepreneurs build great fortunes. And they
are likely to drive change that will dwarf the
business and technology revolution we have seen to
this point. Invisible Engines examines the
business dynamics and strategies used by firms
that recognize the transformative power unleashed
by this new revolution—a revolution that will
change both new and old industries. The authors
argue that in order to understand the successes of
software platforms, we must first understand their
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role as a technological meeting ground where
application developers and end users converge.
Apple, Microsoft, and Google, for example, charge
developers little or nothing for using their
platforms and make most of their money from end
users; Sony PlayStation and other game consoles,
by contrast, subsidize users and make more money
from developers, who pay royalties for access to
the code they need to write games. More
applications attract more users, and more users
attract more applications. And more applications
and more users lead to more profits. Invisible
Engines explores this story through the lens of
the companies that have mastered this platform-
balancing act. It offers detailed studies of the
personal computer, video game console, personal
digital assistant, smart mobile phone, and digital
media software platform industries, focusing on
the business decisions made by industry players to
drive profits and stay a step ahead of the
competition. Shorter discussions of Internet-based
software platforms provide an important glimpse
into a future in which the way we buy, pay, watch,
listen, learn, and communicate will change
forever. An electronic version of this book is
available under a Creative Commons license.
  Windows Magazine ,1998
  Troubleshooting & Maintaining PCs All-in-One For
Dummies Dan Gookin,2021-03-03 Show your PC who’s
boss Nothing’s more annoying than a tech
malfunction, especially when it’s your PC—with the
exception of perhaps wading through reams of
random, unreliable theories online looking for a
solution, or paying an expensive tech geek to show
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up to perform a five-minute fix. The latest
edition of Troubleshooting & Maintaining Your PC
All-in-One For Dummies puts all this frustration
behind you and gets you straight to work solving
the problem yourself! In his straightforward,
friendly style, Dan Gookin—bestselling tech author
and all-round Mr. Fixit—packs everything you need
to know into 5-books-in-1, giving you the
knowledge and process to hit on the right
solution, fast. From identifying common problems
to methodically narrowing down to the correct fix,
you’ll save hours of frustrating research—and
experience the sweet, righteous satisfaction of
having achieved it all yourself. Pick up quick
fixes Understand and reconnect networks Restore
memory Boost your PC’s performance Every problem
has a solution and PCs are no different: get this
book and you’ll never catch yourself shouting at
your monitor or frustrated with the motherboard
again—well, maybe not quite so often.
  Umphred's Neurological Rehabilitation - E-Book
Rolando T. Lazaro,Sandra G. Reina-Guerra,Myla
Quiben,2019-12-05 Develop problem-solving
strategies for individualized, effective
neurologic care! Under the new leadership of
Rolando Lazaro, Umphred’s Neurological
Rehabilitation, 7th Edition, covers the
therapeutic management of people with activity
limitations, participation restrictions, and
quality of life issues following a neurological
event. This comprehensive reference reviews basic
theory and addresses the best evidence for
evaluation tools and interventions commonly used
in today's clinical practice. It applies a time-
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tested, evidence-based approach to neurological
rehabilitation that is perfect for both the
classroom and the clinic. Now fully searchable
with additional case studies through Student
Consult, this edition includes updated chapters
and the latest advances in neuroscience.
Comprehensive reference offers a thorough
understanding of all aspects of neurological
rehabilitation. Expert authorship and editors lend
their experience and guidance for on-the-job
success. UNIQUE! A section on neurological
problems accompanying specific system problems
includes hot topics such as poor vision,
vestibular dysfunction, dementia and problems with
cognition, and aging with a disability. A problem-
solving approach helps you apply your knowledge to
examinations, evaluations, prognoses, and
intervention strategies. Evidence-based research
sets up best practices, covering topics such as
the theory of neurologic rehabilitation, screening
and diagnostic tests, treatments and
interventions, and the patient's psychosocial
concerns. Case studies use real-world examples to
promote problem-solving skills. Comprehensive
coverage of neurological rehabilitation across the
lifespan — from pediatrics to geriatrics.
Terminology adheres to the best practices, follows
The Guide to Physical Therapy Practice and the
WHO-ICF World Health model. NEW! enhanced eBook on
Student Consult. UPDATED! Color photos and line
drawings clearly demonstrate important concepts
and clinical conditions students will encounter in
practice. NEW and EXPANDED! Additional case
studies and videos illustrate how concepts apply
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to practice. Updated chapters incorporate the
latest advances and the newest information in
neurological rehabilitation strategies. NEW and
UNIQUE! New chapter on concussion has been added.
Separate and expanded chapters on two important
topics: Balance and Vestibular.
  Mastering Parallel Programming with R Simon R.
Chapple,Eilidh Troup,Thorsten Forster,Terence
Sloan,2016-05-31 Master the robust features of R
parallel programming to accelerate your data
science computations About This Book Create R
programs that exploit the computational capability
of your cloud platforms and computers to the
fullest Become an expert in writing the most
efficient and highest performance parallel
algorithms in R Get to grips with the concept of
parallelism to accelerate your existing R programs
Who This Book Is For This book is for R
programmers who want to step beyond its inherent
single-threaded and restricted memory limitations
and learn how to implement highly accelerated and
scalable algorithms that are a necessity for the
performant processing of Big Data. No previous
knowledge of parallelism is required. This book
also provides for the more advanced technical
programmer seeking to go beyond high level
parallel frameworks. What You Will Learn Create
and structure efficient load-balanced parallel
computation in R, using R's built-in parallel
package Deploy and utilize cloud-based parallel
infrastructure from R, including launching a
distributed computation on Hadoop running on
Amazon Web Services (AWS) Get accustomed to
parallel efficiency, and apply simple techniques
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to benchmark, measure speed and target improvement
in your own code Develop complex parallel
processing algorithms with the standard Message
Passing Interface (MPI) using RMPI, pbdMPI, and
SPRINT packages Build and extend a parallel R
package (SPRINT) with your own MPI-based routines
Implement accelerated numerical functions in R
utilizing the vector processing capability of your
Graphics Processing Unit (GPU) with OpenCL
Understand parallel programming pitfalls, such as
deadlock and numerical instability, and the
approaches to handle and avoid them Build a task
farm master-worker, spatial grid, and hybrid
parallel R programs In Detail R is one of the most
popular programming languages used in data
science. Applying R to big data and complex
analytic tasks requires the harnessing of scalable
compute resources. Mastering Parallel Programming
with R presents a comprehensive and practical
treatise on how to build highly scalable and
efficient algorithms in R. It will teach you a
variety of parallelization techniques, from simple
use of R's built-in parallel package versions of
lapply(), to high-level AWS cloud-based Hadoop and
Apache Spark frameworks. It will also teach you
low level scalable parallel programming using RMPI
and pbdMPI for message passing, applicable to
clusters and supercomputers, and how to exploit
thousand-fold simple processor GPUs through
ROpenCL. By the end of the book, you will
understand the factors that influence parallel
efficiency, including assessing code performance
and implementing load balancing; pitfalls to
avoid, including deadlock and numerical
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instability issues; how to structure your code and
data for the most appropriate type of parallelism
for your problem domain; and how to extract the
maximum performance from your R code running on a
variety of computer systems. Style and approach
This book leads you chapter by chapter from the
easy to more complex forms of parallelism. The
author's insights are presented through clear
practical examples applied to a range of different
problems, with comprehensive reference information
for each of the R packages employed. The book can
be read from start to finish, or by dipping in
chapter by chapter, as each chapter describes a
specific parallel approach and technology, so can
be read as a standalone.
  Advances in Communications, Computing,
Electronics, Networks, Robotics and Security
Volume 12 Paul Dowland,2016-07 This book is the
twelfth in a series presenting research papers
arising from MSc/MRes research projects undertaken
by students of the School of Computing and
Mathematics at Plymouth University. The
publications in this volume are based upon
research projects that were undertaken during the
2013/14 academic year. A total of 17 papers are
presented, covering many aspects of modern
networking and communication technology, including
security, mobility, coding schemes and quality
measurement. The expanded topic coverage compared
to earlier volumes in this series reflects the
broadening of our range of MSc programmes.
Specifically contributing programmes are:
Communications Engineering and Signal Processing,
Computer and Information Security, Computer
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Science, Computing, Electrical and Electronic
Engineering, Network Systems Engineering, and
Robotics.

The Enigmatic Realm of Windows.htm: Unleashing the
Language is Inner Magic

In a fast-paced digital era where connections and
knowledge intertwine, the enigmatic realm of
language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity
to stir emotions, ignite contemplation, and
catalyze profound transformations is nothing short
of extraordinary. Within the captivating pages of
Windows.htm a literary masterpiece penned by a
renowned author, readers attempt a transformative
journey, unlocking the secrets and untapped
potential embedded within each word. In this
evaluation, we shall explore the book is core
themes, assess its distinct writing style, and
delve into its lasting impact on the hearts and
minds of people who partake in its reading
experience.
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